
 

 

Paycheck Protection Program Set to Fully Reopen Tuesday 

 

On Friday, January 15, 2021 at 9 AM EST, the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) loan portal has reopened to PPP-

eligible lenders with $1 billion or less in assets for First and Second Draw applications. The portal will fully open on 

Tuesday, January 19, 2021 to all participating PPP lenders to submit First and Second Draw loan applications to 

SBA. 

First Draw PPP Loans are for those borrowers who have not received a PPP loan before August 8, 2020. The first round of 
the PPP, which ran from March to August 2020, was a historic success helping 5.2 million small businesses keep 51 million 
American workers employed.   

Second Draw PPP Loans are for eligible small businesses with 300 employees or less, that previously received a First Draw 
PPP Loan and will use or have used the full amount only for authorized uses, and that can demonstrate at least a 25% 
reduction in gross receipts between comparable quarters in 2019 and 2020. The maximum amount of a Second Draw PPP 
loan is $2 million.  

Updated PPP Lender forms, guidance, and resources are available at www.sba.gov/ppp and www.treasury.gov/cares.   

 

http://www.sba.gov/ppp
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.treasury.gov%2Fcares&data=04%7C01%7CJeffrey.Davis%40sba.gov%7C407e5e8ba9694bcc7f3b08d8b80c2275%7C3c89fd8a7f684667aa1541ebf2208961%7C1%7C0%7C637461709536214341%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=btje0pH%2FN5W9Lqvak3sK7ztSSDRYdg74ARcZtG7tW3Y%3D&reserved=0
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